
New Chairman of the Australian Press member of the editorial committee for Admin 
Council Revie~t?. 

Emeritus Professor Dennis Pearce has been Professor Pearce took up his position on m appointed as Chairman of the Australian Press l November 1997. He replaces Professor 
Council. Professor Pearce was a former Com- David Flint who has resigned to take up the 
monwealth Ombudsman and member of the position of chairman of the Australian Broad- 
Administrative Review Council. He is also a casting Authokty. 

Ad111i17 Re1,ieu is a regular bulletin concerned ivith informing government, private organisations and individuals 
about de\-elopments in federal administrative law and procedure. It is produced under the auspices of the 
Administrative Review Council but the views expressed in the bulletin are those of the editor or writer and not 
necessaiily the views of the Council or any of its members or the members of any of its committees. Although 
every care is taken in the preparation of the publication. no liability is accepted in respect of matters published in 
it. The purpose of the bulletin is to provide general information and not legal advice. Readers should carefully 
check the detail of legislation. cases and other material included in the bulletin. All inquiries concerning the 
bulletin should be directed to the editor (address on front cover). 


